STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE
TONEY ANAYA 1000 RIO BRAZQS ROAD

GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(5095) 334-6178

November 12, 1985

Mr. Kevin Fitzgerald
Mallon 0Oil Co.

2750 Security Life Bldg.
Denver, CO 80202

Re: Howard Fed. 11 #1 K-01-25N-2W
Dear Mr. Fitzgerald:

On Wednesday October 30th, 1985, Carolyn Taplin and I, of

this office, followed up on a complaint from a Mrs. Georgia

Davis concerning the referenced well. We inspected the well

site and found it in violation of State Statute Article 2,70-2-3.
The inspection revealed a condition of waste and endangering

live stock. On Thursday October 31lst, I contacted Karen McClintock
and she assured me that she would contact your consultant,

Kevin McCord in Farmington and have him get in touch with

me. He never did. I called Mr. McCord and we discussed the
situation, where upon he said he would contact you. To date

I have heard nothing positive from your office as to the acknowl-
edgment of the communications I have made. Ignoring my phone
calls will not remedy the situation.

You will not receive an allowable until we receive a letter
saying the location is cleaned up and is ready for inspection.

Yours truly,
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Well File
Operator File



